

## Senator Bonacic Attends Delaware County Electric Cooperative's 73rd Annual Meeting

JOHN J. BONACIC September 25, 2017



(Middletown, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) was pleased to join community members this past Friday at the Delaware County Electric Cooperative's 73rd annual meeting which was held at Delaware Academy in the town of Delhi. During the meeting, Town of Hamden Supervisor Wayne Marshfield was honored for 50 years of service to the company. Senator Bonacic presented Wayne with a framed proclamation and thanked him for his service to the cooperative and the people of Delaware County. The Delaware County Electric Cooperative is a non-profit, rural electric cooperative utility serving over

5,300 residential, commercial and industrial members/customers in portions of Delaware, Schoharie, Otsego and Chenango counties.